
Date of Notice: March 21, 2019 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGES TO 
THE SITE PLAN CONTROL BY-LAW 

• The City of London is considering changes to the Site
Plan Control By-law to address Bird-Friendly
development requirements.

• The changes proposed are specific to lighting and rely
on changes to the existing site plan review process
for implementation.

• The proposed changes were provided at the January
21, 2019 meeting of PEC and can be viewed online at
london.ca or by contacting the file planner.

• Please provide any comments to the file planner by
April 18, 2019.
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